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Welcome to the Term 3 newsletter. P3/2 
have had another amazing term of 
working hard and celebrating many 
successes. This upcoming term is another 
busy term full of exciting learning 
opportunities which I cannot wait to be 
part of!

Literacy 

We will be continuing our work on developing our 
reading, writing and talking and listening skills. 
In reading, we will be exploring our class novel Flat 
Stanley and the Great Egyptian Grave Robbery. 
Through our novel, we will make links to our class 
topic, and we will continue to develop our 
questioning and comprehension. We will also be 
learning how to take notes under sub-headings.  In 
writing, our focus this term will be imaginative 
writing and we will be looking at how to write a 
character and setting description, which will help us 
create our own stories. In talking and listening, we 
will continue to be sharing our learning with our 
peers through cross curricular opportunities. 

Numeracy

We will be continuing to develop our number skills and will be focusing on 
our addition and subtraction skills and the different strategies we can use 
to help us solve different problems. We will also be looking at being able to 
identify and utilise money, estimate different amounts and identify and 
complete patterns. 



Other curricular areas

• Science – the human body. 
• Social Studies – exploring the Ancient Egyptians. 
• French – continuing to expand our vocabulary to include colours in French 

and being able to discuss our likes and dislikes. 
• Music – learning a range of songs and acts for our performance in the 

Inverclyde music festival.
• Technologies – developing our skills of using a tablet.
• RME - learning about a range of different religions and festivals.

Health and Wellbeing 

In PE we will be focusing on developing our 
skills in hockey and rugby. Within these sports, 
we will also be learning how to set goals and 
how to display good sportsmanship. 

As part of PATHS, we will be continuing our 
journey of looking at different emotions and 
will focus on a range of strategies which can 
help us cope with these emotions. 

The focus wellbeing indicators for term 3 will 
be active, respected and responsible. 

Important information and dates 

• PE days are a Monday and a Wednesday. Please 
bring PE kits. No jewellery should be worn.

• Homework will be issued on a Monday and should 
be returned on a Thursday. 

• Inverclyde Music Festival, Greenock Town Hall – 
29.1.2024 (P2) & 1.2.2024 (P3)

• Children’s mental health week – 5.2.2024
• Safer internet day – 5.2.2024
• World book day – 7.3.2024
• Easter service – 28.3.2024
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Please follow P3/2 
learning journey


